
LIMITED NOTIFICATION – 27 November 2019  

Resource consent application: CRC194083 – to discharge contaminants to air 

 Applicant: Waste Management NZ Limited (“WMNZ”)  
 Address for service:   Tonkin + Taylor 
      PO Box 13055  
     Christchurch 
     Attn: Richard Chilton  
     Email: RChilton@tonkintaylor.co.nz  

The Applicant proposes to establish a waste processing and stabilisation facility at 305 
Marshs Road, South Hornby, Christchurch (as shown in figure 1), adjacent to its existing 
transfer station at 301 Marshs Road.  The Applicant is applying for a resource consent from 
Environment Canterbury to discharge contaminants into air from the site. A resource consent 
duration of 35 years is sought.  

The proposed waste processing and stabilisation facility will receive a variety of wastes that 
are typically unsuitable for direct disposal to landfill or trade waste due to the properties of 
the waste. The treatment processes will produce stabilised solids for disposal to consented 
landfill or waste water for discharge to the trade waste network within the parameters of a 
trade waste consent. The majority of activities will occur within a purpose-designed building 
with process controls to minimise the discharge of contaminants to air.  No retail activities 
are proposed at the site.  

 

Submissions Close: Friday 17 January 2020 
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